
 
 

GECO (Grandview’s PTCO) 
Grandview Educational Community Organization 

Who is a member of GECO?  You are!  Membership consists of all parents and guardians of 
students, the administrators, faculty, and staff of Grandview High School.  Associate membership 

consists of interested members of the community and the students.  No dues are required! 
 

GECO/PTCO Co-Presidents Sharon Withrow & Trina Donovan 
www.geco-ptco.com 

 
TEACHERS OF THE YEAR SELECTED! 
Congratulations to the two recipients of the Teacher of the Year Award – Brad Humphries, Social 
Studies Teacher, and Tod McKercher, Athletic Training / PE Teacher!  The two teachers were 
surprised with a bouquet of flowers in front of their students on Tuesday, December 9th. 
 

 
Monica Baham, Trina Donovan, Sharon Withrow and 

Dr. Harry Bull congratulate Brad Humphries 
 

 
Tod McKercher also receives the news that he is 

Grandview’s 2003-2004 Teacher of the Year 

ATTENTION – 2004 GRADUATING SENIORS! 
Each year GECO awards five scholarships in the amount of $1,000 to graduating seniors who have 
chosen to continue their education.  The scholarships are awarded based upon the student’s 
character, citizenship, extra-curricular activities, and community service.  Scholarship applications 
will be available in the Post-Graduate Center on Monday, February 2, 2004.  Any questions?  
Please call Sharon Withrow at 303-400-6923. 
 
OOPS! 
Unfortunately, we inadvertently omitted the name of Jerilyn Floyd from the list of GECO 
Fundraiser volunteers in last month’s Gazette.  We again wish to thank Jeri and all the other 
volunteers who put in so much hard work to make the Fundraiser a huge success.  The pictures on 
the following page are a testimony to the great fun that was enjoyed by everyone who attended!   
 

NEXT GECO GENERAL MEETINGS 
Tuesday, January 13 & Tuesday, February 10, 2004 

7:00 p.m. in the Lecture Center 
 



 
GECO Fundraiser Pictures 

 

 
GECO Co-Presidents Sharon Withrow and Trina 

Donovan 

 
Two students gladly test the obstacle course for the parents 

 

 
Master of Ceremonies Mike Nelson manages to stay 

on the bull 

 

 
Assistant Principal Bruce Jansen volunteers as a blackjack 

dealer 
 

 
It looks like everyone’s a winner at Assistant 

Principal Kurt Wollenweber’s table 

 

 
GECO Executive Board – Carlyn Canady, Margo Miller, 
Monica Baham, Trina Donovan, Sharon Withrow, Garry 

Brewer, Mary Ann Neumann, & Berthie Ruoff 
Not pictured: Alison House & Beth Spalding-Laverenz 

 

GECO Fundraiser Committee Chairs 
 

 

 
“Frank Sinatra” entertains 


